
 

 

TO:  Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy Shaver 

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Donations 

DATE:  December 14, 2010 
 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 

School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 

School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 

donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   

 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  31 

Description:  Cash $2,203.64 

Given By:  Parkway PTO 

Purpose:  For technology improvements 

Site:   Lawndale School 

Presented By: Dr. Terry Harbin 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  32 

Description:  Cash $9,024.63 

Given By:  Tupelo HS Baseball Boosters 

Purpose:  To purchase flooring for TMS Baseball 

Site:   Tupelo High School Baseball 

Presented By: Julie Hinds 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  33 

Description:  Cash $4,000.00  

Given By:  Parkway  PTO 

Purpose:  For technology improvements 

Site:   Parkway School 

Presented By: Joan Dozier 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  34 

Description:  Supplies for Culinary Arts Program 

Given By:  Bernard Bean – Eat With Us 

Purpose:  For use in Culinary Arts 

Site:   Culinary Arts Program/Link Center 

Presented By: Evett Topp 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  35 

Description:  Cash $105.00 

Given By:  Thomas Baughman 

Purpose:  For Welding Program at THS 

Site:   THS Career Center  

Presented By: Evett Topp 
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Donation # 2010-2011 –  36 

Description:  $1,000.00 

Given By:  Rankin PTO 

Purpose:  For use in Art Program 

Site:   Rankin Elementary School 

Presented By: Anna Guntharp 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  37 

Description:  $1,048.00 

Given By:  Thomas St. PTO 

Purpose:  For use in Art Program 

Site:   Thomas St. Elementary School 

Presented By: Debbie Davis 

 


